
Dear Action Mobility Foundation, 

A heartfelt THANK YOU to the Foundation for the grant award that was received 

and helped to make the Actiontrack Chair a reality for Eric.  Your generosity, 

caring and kindness means a lot to him and his family!   

Eric had the opportunity to use the Trackchair on 2 occasions prior to being 

fortunate enough to get one of his own and what a difference it made in his self-

esteem, mobility outdoors and his ability to participate more fully in the things 

that he likes to do!  It was a real game changer for him.   

Thank you again for your caring!  You have truly changed his life and for that we 

will be forever grateful!  We will never forget your example and support! 

Warm Regards, 

The Boerboom’s 

Eric, Dennis, Dawn, Brent and Alissa 

 

No Kind Action ever stops with itself.  One kind action leads to another.  Good 

example is followed.  A single act of kindness throw’s out roots in all directions, 

and the roots spring up and make new trees.  The greatest work that kindness 

does to others is that it makes them kind themselves. 

Amelia Earhart 

 


